
Walter Williams - Petition 336

From:    Michael Nona <mnona@giffelswebster.com>
To:    Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    9/18/2018 11:04 AM
Subject:   Petition 336
Cc:    Michael Darga <mdarga@giffelswebster.com>

 
Good Morning Walter,
 
I’ve spoken with the owners of this project and they have removed the encroachments from their scope. 
Please remove Petition #336 from the City’s Docket.
 
Thanks,
Michael
 
  

Michael Nona 
Engineer 
28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200, Detroit, MI, 48226 
Tel: 313.962.4442 | DID:248.598.5157 | Fax: 313.962.5068 
mnona@giffelswebster.com  www.giffelswebster.com
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